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Dear Family & Friends,

Well, hard to believe it’s almost July. The weather certainly hasn’t been

the best. However, we were blessed with plenty of rain, now we could

really use some nice warm weather. Our plants were off to a slow start

but are beginning to pick up. We purchased 4-barrel planters for the

residents and asked what they would like to have in them. Some said

they would love to go out, pick some peas and eat a fresh raw carrot,

fresh lettuce and of course tomatoes. We look forward to harvesting

our little garden.

June was another busy month. Our Father’s Day celebration was a

success. Thank you, Alice McIntyre, for entertaining us on the piano.

Each man received an adventure hat, decorated with sports, fishing,

camping and travelling decals. They were all surprised and very happy

to know how special and how much they mean to us.



The Gerald Lanes Band had their turn entertaining. They always provide

us with oldies that remind the residents of their younger years, as well



as the Mama’s. Bill’s Band always draws a huge crowd. Thank you all,

for the wonderful music.

The July birthday celebration will be on the 19
th
. Pop in for cake &

coffee and help us celebrate!

We will be having our 3
rd
annual GSV Carnival on July 26th. We invite

family and friends to attend. Come and check out our games of chance,

tattoo parlor, balloon breaking and many others. There is something for

everyone. Prizes galore.

Happy Birthday to you...Happy Birthday to you...

Eleanor Simonson July 12
th

Olga Oranchuk July 16
th

Millie Gauthier July 27
th

Mary Cardiff July 30
th

Happy anniversary to Ken & Lorraine Passler, July 27



Goodbyes The residents and staff of GSV would like to

express their sincere condolences, to the families of Cecil

McCullock and Tina Rosina. They will be missed, by all that

live here and work here.

July will be another busy month in the city. For those looking for

something to do, Canada Day Celebrations will be held in the Kinsmen

Park and the Multicultual Council will be hosting a Multicultual Day on

the riverbank. Check out the ethnic food, performers and vendors.

Wrap up the evening with a fireworks


